From: Charlie Stigler

Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2020 11:37 AM

To: mayor@cityofberkeley.info; MTC-ABAG Info
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Dear ABAG and President Arreguin,

| was very disappointed to see the housing targets recently announced by ABAG and HCD. If all we're aiming for is to
maintain the status quo, they're fine. But the status quo is terrible. The Bay Area housing crisis is the biggest challenge
to the future of our region, and things need to change.

| urge you to set a target of 1,000,000 homes. I'd rather try and fail than give up on our region completely.

Best,
Charlie Stigler





